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September 23,1999 

Division of Records and Reports 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 990243-WU 
Water Oak Utility Company 

Consider this as a follow up request to our letter dated August 23, 1999 
regarding our tax returns for the yeers ended December 31, 1996, 1997 and 
1998. Pursuant to the provisions OF Florida Statutes, we respectfully request 
confidential protection of our documents for a period of 10 years. These tax 
returns contain private information related to unregulated affiliates and if the 
information was released it could harm the company and its limited partners. 

We thank you for your consideration. 

Chief Financial Officer 
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